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EAST PERTH POLICE STATION 

410. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the minister representing the Minister for Police and Emergency 
Services: 

(1) Has the East Perth Police Station currently or recently run out of infringement notice booklets? 

(2) (a) If yes, can the minister confirm that officers in that station have been advised that no 
infringement notice booklets will be made available for the issuing of infringements in the 
short term due to budgetary restraints? 

(b) Can the minister advise when new infringement notice booklets will be issued to officers at the 
East Perth station? 

(3) Have any officers at the East Perth station currently exceeded their allocated overtime quotas? 

(4) If yes to (3), can the minister advise whether any operational duties have been curtailed as a result of 
overtime budgets being exceeded? 

(5) If so to (4), what is the nature of the operational duties curtailed as a result of overtime budgets being 
exceeded? 

Hon NICK GRIFFITHS replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question.  The Minister for Police and Emergency Services has 
provided the following response -  

(1) No. 

(2) Not applicable. 

(3) Not applicable.  There are no allocated overtime quotas. 

(4)-(5) Not applicable. 
 


